
From: Bob James [mailto:mabob1111@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 9:46 AM 
To: Kelly, Denis; lois.brown@york.ca 
Subject: May 28, 2015 council meeting 
 
 
Good Morning, 
 
     I would like to make a deputation before the Council at the meeting scheduled for 
May 28, 2015 @ 9:00 AM.  This is a special Council meeting regarding the Oak Ridges 
Moraine Conservation Plan Review.  I have already had a meeting with Valerie 
Shuttleworth, Chief Planner and Marisa Talarico, Planner to discuss our concerns and 
present a report on our property regarding the mapping. 
 
    Please acknowledge this request so that I know that I may speak to this item.  If there 
is any other paperwork needed to be done for this request please contact. 
    Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  
    Regards, 
  
  
  Bob James 
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